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Minutes of the Board of Directors Meeting of  
Columbine East Homeowners Association, Inc. 

Monday March 22, 2021 
 

A Board of Directors meeting was conducted via email from 3/19/2021 through 3/22/2021 to address a 
request for approval of a privacy fence on the property at 2814 Primrose Ct.  The Board approved the 
request on March 22nd and notified the property owner via email. 
 
 
 
 
 


